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Wendy Co la d

From: Sharon Bodeker
Sent: Tuesday, 12 November 2024 04:55 p.m.
To:
Subject: RE: Request of Contractors Details
Attachments: Cost info_Redacted.pdf

Kia ora
 
I refer to your email below requesting more detailed costings for the playground project. 
 
Please find attached the information requested.  I advise that some items on the ENI invoice to Isaac have been 
redacted as not being relevant to your enquiry.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Sharon Bodeker 
Special Projects Lead 
 
P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3231  |  M  021 178 5337  |  E sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz  
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
  
  
  
 

 

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or 
reproduction of this material by you is prohibited..  

 
 
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Monday, 14 October 2024 3:14 p.m. 
To: Official Information <officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Request of Contractors Details 
 
Hey just want to know in regards to the $600k Playground upgrade if we can get a more in depth report of the 
costing of this project. 
 
I have being given a really low level breakdown but keen to see a bit more if thats ok. 
 
Cheers 
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Thank you 
_ 


















